PR 4

Office of the President
February 17, 2017

Members, Board of Trustees:

RENAMING OF UNIVERSITY BUILDING

Recommendation: that the Board of Trustees approve the official renaming of the “Linda and Jack
Gill Heart Institute,” the “Gill Heart and Vascular Institute.”

Background: At its April 1998 meeting, the Board approved the naming of the heart institute and
associated building at the University of Kentucky Chandler Medical Center Campus. Through the
generous support of Linda and Jack Gill, the Institute has continued to thrive.

UK HealthCare, in alignment with its 2015-2020 Strategic Plan, is organizing academic service
lines around the full scope of care for patients with similar diagnoses and care requirements. The
collaboration of Cardiology, Cardiothoracic Surgery, and Vascular Surgery will yield great
benefits not only in clinical care, but also in research integration and enhanced educational
opportunities. The change in name is a means by which to recognize this transition to a fully
integrated structure for service to the Commonwealth and is supported by the Gill family.

The Advisory Committee on Naming University Property has reviewed the request and found it to
be in compliance with Administrative Regulation 9:5 and recommends approval of this renaming
designation.
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